February/March Monthly Meetings
Major Activities Discussed: 
· State Test Scheduling
· Math Discussion
Reflection on State Test Scheduling:
[bookmark: _GoBack]These were busy months! Amy and I began speaking about state tests scheduling late in February and worked on it in March. The schedule was very trying to say the least. We have a lot of test modifications for students in third and fourth grade. I completed it first, Amy checked it over and tweaked it a bit, and I finished it up and sent it out to teachers. I know this is an area that I will need to continue to learn and grow. Scheduling is tough and even though my internship will be completed before Amy does the schedule for the 2016-2017 school year, I have asked her if I can help. 

Refection on Math Discussion:
Math has been a very hot topic this year as every teacher kindergarten through third grade are using the math modules with supplements. Fourth grade is continuing to use the My Math program. This has been an issue for a while now. The final decision about the math program we will be using will be discussed in April.
*We also discussed briefly the challenges that the nicer weather is about to bring  (dress code issues, student rambunctiousness) and how we could avoid some of those issues. 



